

Notes of Hanover Action Meeting 19 September 2017 - 7pm - 8pm

Venue: small meeting room, Hanover Centre

NOTES

1. Apologies: Tracy Hind, Sarah Gorton
 - a. Present: Paul Norman, Les Gunbie, Ian McIntyre, David Gibson, Chris Pepper and Simon Bannister.
2. Minutes of last meeting: all actions covered
SUDs feasibility study – no update
3. Any outstanding actions from last meeting: None
4. Hanover Action bid for possible funding
Councillors have been granted money within wards to benefit community – interested in ideas: Replace two dead trees (Ewart & Hartington) with contribution from HA (£240) & council & grassroots campaign – DG to discuss with KH and other councillors. Possible pilot street with Magpie – funding for subscription to service for two streets.
5. CPZ – trees included in lines of parking bays raised with council. Review within a year by council but further complaints advised.
6. HEGLAT – Neighbourhood action plan for ward in process. SB working on some web based info to share. Proposal for joint initiative on recycling.
7. Other funding 23rd October submission deadline – email from Les
8. Updates from sub-groups:
 - a. Film: recent film 'A Plastic Ocean' was well attended and good discussion. Any suggestions, particularly around community/positive action.
9. One Planet Living: Action plan to be reviewed at next meeting. Bike shelters – ETS on 10th October – submit written questions for ETS, to be discussed at OPL meeting.
10. Accounts: Viable. Renewed the public insurance. Risk assessment required for VEG – IM to draw up and discuss with group.
11. Hanover Directory articles: Articles up to December prepared & SB to prepare for Jan - added to Google Drive plan.
12. Next social: Pub social Thursday 19th October, Village, 8.30pm – IM to book space
13. Any Other Business:
Apple Day this weekend, bike train. BPT looking for volunteers for Apple Day.
14. Next meeting date: 21 November, 7pm (ahead of OPL Meeting)